
 

 

 

 

No. 665/2017                
 

8th December 2017 
 

 
 

To: All Branches with BT members 
 

 
Dear Colleague, 

 

BT Pension Review: Facebook Live Q&A 
 

Please be advised that we are holding a Facebook Live event next week on: 
 

Wednesday 13th December at 6pm 

 
Please advertise this event with your members as widely as possible using email, social media 

text or just talking to people.    We welcome any questions in advance and these should be 

sent via the dedicated mobile Whatsapp group.  You can also send to Charlie Pullinger at 
cpullinger@cwu.org  

 
Any questions in relation to this LTB please email nmarshall@cwu.org 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andy Kerr          

Deputy General Secretary (T&FS)  
 
 

 

mailto:cpullinger@cwu.org
mailto:nmarshall@cwu.org

